
Town of Norridgewock 
TIF Advisory Committee Minutes 

August 29, 2017 
 
 

 Chairman John Malek called the meeting to order at 5:03 in the conference room at the 
Norridgewock Town Office. Committee members Jessie Everett, Brandi Ireland, Becky Ketchum, Drew 
Ketterer, John Malek and Sallie Wilder were present. Member Duane Gushee was absent. Also in 
attendance at all or parts of the meeting was Town Manager Richard LaBelle and alternate member 
Ruth Keister.  
 
 The Town entered into negotiations with Everett’s Tire LLC regarding the purchase and 

redevelopment of the old fire station; there will be an executive session tomorrow night 8/30 to decide 

on matters. 

 We all looked over the gateway signage presented from both proposals. We were all hoping for 

a few more choices. John proposed adding “welcome to Norridgewock, home of 3,000 friendly people” 

Possibly to the two signs coming into town. We all wanted to ask for new signage showing both blue and 

green colors on the 6 Major signs. There was consensus to move forward with Bri Designs as designs are 

adjusted. Drew suggested designating one or two committee members to finalize sign design. 

 There was a discussion about sidewalks-we need to think about where we want them to expand 

to, bring ideas back to the next meeting.  

Next meeting is scheduled for September 26 at 5:00 at the town office. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:55 
 

        Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
        Jessica Everett 
        TIF Committee Secretary 
 

 

 

APPROVED 
10/24/17 


